With God's love, we learn hand in hand



Dear Parents.

As part of our Relationships, Sex and Health Education, we will be delivering the 'Growing Up' talk to Year 6 boys on Wednesday 16th June. The School Nurse will deliver the session and, taking into account parent comments on our recent consultation, there will be options for the boys to ask questions should they wish. The boys will then be shown the 'How Are Babies Made?' part of the presentation, unless you wish to exercise your right to withdraw your child from this section of the morning.

In order to support you with talking to your child before and after the session, I would recommend you watch the materials prior to the session. If you would like to view the 'Busy Bodies' video we will be using on the day you can view it on the link below:

https://www.healthpromotion.ie/health/inner/busy_bodies

This is one session which supports the learning within the classroom and forms part of our work on positive relationships and how our relationships change over time. If you wish to discuss future lessons, Mrs Prosser is happy to share her overview of the planning as lessons run on a child lead basis.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the material, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Prosser prior to the session.

Kind Regards,	
•	
Mar Manadan	
Mrs Marsden	



'Growing Up Talk' 16th June 2021

I do / do not give consent for my child to take part in the 'Growing Up Talk'.	
Childs name	
I would / would not like to withdraw my child from the 'How Are Babies Made?' part of the presentation. Please note a withdrawal request form will need to be completed prior to Wednesday 16th June. (This will be sent to you should you wish to withdraw your child)	
Signed:	
Date:	